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 To: Bob Shirley 
<bshirley@wutc.wa.gov>, rbeaton@wutc.wa.gov 

 cc:  
 Subject: Re: E911 Petition for 

Clarification - Open meeting 

 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I just read Staff's Memo and believe it addresses what I need.  I'm working 
on the Commission-ordered time & motion studies, so I won't be at the open 
meeting.  However, Mark will be there.  Thanks, Sue 


